
 
 
 
 

NSW PRE-ELECTION BUDGET UPDATE RELEASED 
 

As required by section 24 of the Parliamentary Budget Officer Act 2010, the Secretary of NSW 
Treasury released the NSW Pre-election Budget Update following the commencement of caretaker. 
 
The report provides updated information on the current and projected financial position of the New 
South Wales general government sector. 
 
This is the first time the State has released a Pre-election Budget Update. 
 
The Pre-election Budget Update includes: 

• the revised projections for the current financial year 

• the revised forward estimates for major aggregates over three years 

• the latest economic projections for the current financial year and the three years for 
which the revised forward estimates are provided 

• an explanation of any significant variation in the revised projections, forward 
estimates or economic projections that were contained in the previous half-yearly 
budget review or budget 

• revised financial statements for the general government sector for the current 
financial year and the three years for which the revised forward estimates are 
provided, 

• an update of any matter required to be included in the budget papers by section 8 
(b) of the Fiscal Responsibility Act 2012. 

 
To view the Pre-election Budget Update, please click here.  
 
Media enquiries: 

• media@treasury.nsw.gov.au 

• Lorna Farrar (Director of Communications, NSW Treasury) 9228 4816 

• Tom Wald (Senior Media Manager, NSW Treasury) 9228 3492 
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